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The International Association for Outcome-based Evaluation and 
Research on Family and Children’s Services (iaOBERfcs) and the Family 
and Group Practice Research Centre, Department of Social Work at the 
Chinese University of Hong Kong 
 
 

are pleased to announce  
the International Conference on: 
 

“New Perspectives for Outcome-based 
Evaluation and Research on Family and 
Children’s Services” 
 
 
Cho Yiu Conference Hall 
The Chinese University of Hong Kong,  
7-8 September 2017 

 

Three main topics will be the focus of the conference: 

1. Families and Children’s Well-being in the Changing Context: 

The cultural perspective,   

2. Families and Children’s Well-being in the Changing Context: 
The social policy perspective, 

3. Services for Families and Children in a changing society: 

Development, Provision and Evaluation. 
 
The international conference will include call for abstracts, 
conference book, plenary and parallel sessions, posters and 
agency visits. 
 

We look forward to meeting 
you in Hong Kong! 

 
 

 
More details will be available soon. 


